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• Asking questions is a good way to fi nd things out: Starting 
a district Q&A program
A district’s best source of information for its commu-
nity is staff. But do they have the information they 
need to respond to questions about the district? Set 
up a regular process to ask and answer their ques-
tions.

• Communicating about school security
The Sandy Hook tragedy has raised questions for all 
schools about student safety. Communicating with par-
ents and community members about school security is 
essential to restoring a sense of peace in buildings. See 
guidelines and a sample letter to parents.

• Is your fi nance measure ready for the ballot?
Before your district places a fi nance measure on the 
ballot, make sure you set the stage for success: You 
need a year-round PR program, a community survey 
with encouraging results and a ready and willing 
group of volunteers.

• Is your district ready to go paperless?
Eliminating your hard-copy communications sounds 
like a good way to save money and be greener. Before 
you make the leap to digital communications, consider 
how the change will affect your parents, community 
members and business owners. Also, remember that 
some documents must be printed according to state 
and/or federal regulations.

• Naming a school: An opportunity for high involvement
Naming a new school can be divisive, but it doesn’t 
have to be. Learn how a well-planned process and 
good communications will result in a name that brings 
as much pride to your community as the new school.

• Insights for Parents: Good time management leads to better 
school success
Studies show that self discipline and persistence have a 
greater impact on student achievement than intelligence 
alone. Share these time management tips and resources 
with parents to help keep students organized at home.

Our topics cover your world

This month’s issue includes:

For more information about this service, contact Jenny Wohlleb at 1-800-372-2962 
or through e-mail at jenny.wohlleb@ksba.org.

February 2013
































